
Intermountain Jewish News 
Boulder Correspondent and Research Intern 
 
 
 
The Intermountain Jewish News, a 104-year-old weekly newspaper serving the Jewish 
communities of the Rocky Mountain West, is seeking a spring intern to serve as a Boulder 
correspondent and to conduct research and write for our 105th Anniversary Magazine to 
be published in June, 2018. 
 
The IJN is one of the most awarded Jewish newspapers in North America. We hold 
ourselves to high journalistic standards. An intern will learn these standards and well as 
delve into the Jewish community of today and yesterday. We’re looking for someone with 
good writing and interviewing skills. Newspaper, magazine or online writing experience is a 
plus. Check us out at www.ijn.com. 
 
 
Applications should be sent to Mr. Larry Hankin at larry@ijn.com 
 


